11th September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Your child has been selected to represent Walmley Junior School in the Cross Country event at Bishop Walsh Secondary School on Tuesday 17th September 2019.
Children will be taken to the event on the minibus at the end of the school day, ready for a 4.00pm start. Children will then need to be collected from the venue at the end of the event, which is due to finish at 4:20pm. Please feel free come along and support your child if you wish. Children will need their P.E kit in school as well as a bottle of water.
Please make appropriate arrangements with Earlybirds, if applicable, as you will still be charged if your child is expected.

Please sign the consent form below and return to school by Monday 16th September.
Yours sincerely,
Mr Orton
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Cross Country Bishop Walsh School  Tuesday 17th September
I give permission for my child ………………………………. class …………….   to take part in the Cross Country event at Bishop Walsh Secondary School on Tuesday 17th September 2019. 

I will collect my child from Bishop Walsh Secondary School at 4:20pm. 

My child will be collected from the venue by………………………………….
Signed ……………………………………. 


 Date ……………………………………..
Best contact number on the night of the event: …………………………………………………...
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